
          30 Glenart Avenue, 
          Blackrock, 
          Co. Dublin, 
          A94 F2C8. 

          +353 86 8426548 
          ryand34@tcd.ie 

          21st February 2016 

Head of Internship Programme, 
87-88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2, 
Ireland. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

My name is Deirdre Ryan, I am a 2nd year Law and German student at Trinity College Dublin. I 
would like to complete an internship with ByrneWallace this summer. Completing an internship 
with ByrneWallace would provide me with a a deeper appreciation of a wide range of legal practice 
in a work setting. 

Studying not only Irish but also German law and the German language has provided me with an 
understanding of the complexities within the law, especially where multiple jurisdictions and 
languages are involved. My experience liaising with both the European Law Student’s Association 
(ELSA) Ireland and ELSA international have given me first hand experience of this. In addition to 
this I have experience organising traineeships for exchange students and recruiting students for the 
Student Trainee Exchange Programme from Trinity. 

I have a particular interest in property and land law, electing to write my coursework for 
Constitutional Law on the topic as well as completing land law as a module. I would welcome the 
challenge of working in a progressive law firm that prides itself on attention to detail and 
performance. I enjoying working as part of a team and I am a member of both academic and 
sporting teams in my university. I have a good eye for detail and because of this I am also a Senior 
Editor of the Student Journal of European Law. 

In conclusion, I believe I would be a positive addition to ByrneWallace. I ultimately would like to 
become a solicitor, I think that an internship would afford me the opportunity to really experience 
what this would entail. 

Please find attached my CV. Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, I look forward to 
hearing from you. 

Best regards, 
Deirdre Ryan.
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